Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services has received the Petition for Declaratory Statement from Willard Hoanshelt on February 8, 2018. The Petition seeks the Department’s opinion as to: 1) Whether Rule 69A, Florida Administrative Code, adopted NFPA 820; and 2) Whether NFPA 820 is enforced by Rule 69A, Florida Administrative Code. A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Catherine Speidel, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)413-4269, Catherine.Speidel@myfloridacfo.com.

Responses, motions to intervene, or requests for a hearing must be filed within 21 days of this Notice.

